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From:

Sent: Monday, March 18, 2024 3:40 PM

To: Traffic Engineering

Subject: Public Comment from Zebra House re: Intersection Safety at SECR & Esplanade

Attachments: March 2024, City re ECR & Esplanade.pdf

Dear Jane – please provide the attached letter to the City Council for consideration at/during the meeting tomorrow.  Please let 

me know if you have any questions or need clarification on our proposal. 

 

Thank you so much, 

 

Sara Peterson 

 

 

 

 
 










